
We have lived in Oak Hill for 29 years and want to keep the Southwest part of Austin in one 
voting block by adopting the SW District / OHAN Map.  We live off Oakclaire Drive in Oak 
Parke and our neighborhood and voters have been here longer than most of the others voters 
neighborhoods.  
 
Richard and Monica Gaylord 
 


